Bay Breeze Point HOA

Norfolk, Virginia


August 17, 2010
Subject:
Results of Formal Legal Counsel review of Bay Breeze Point 

Phase 1 Fencing Study

Attn: All Bay Breeze Point HOA Members

1)  The Bay Breeze Point Board of Directors tasked Inman & Strickler PLC to perform a legal review of the recently completed Bay Breeze Point Phase 1 Fencing Study.  The study in question and under review was the same one that was forwarded to you in early June 2010.  You might recall that the overall objective of the Phase 1 fencing study was to identify the legal status of primarily the white masonry fence/wall around the entrance to Bay Breeze Point and along 30th Bay.

2)  Mr. Michael A. Inman of Inman & Strickler, performed the review and provided his conclusions in a letter dated August 10, 2010 (copy attached).
Bay Breeze Point HOA

Board of Directors
Atch: Copy of August 10, 2010 letter

